
   

  
  

Lawyer Igor Trunov no representing victims in Egypt Airbus A-321
crash case 

 

  

During the investigation in A-321 plane crash in Egypt the Investigative Committee has received no
requests from the victims to make Igor Trunov their legal representative.

At the same time, the Main Investigations Directorate of the Russia’s Investigative Committee has
reviewed two requests submitted by Trunov on 30 November 2015, in connection with the said
investigation and answers were sent to him.

It has to be noted that no other appeals or complaints, including those from the victims have ben
received.
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